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Date: 4 February 2021 
 
 
To:  Aberdeenshire Council – ma.planapps@aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
 
 
We acknowledge safe receipt of notification of the following planning application: 
 
Our Ref: 2021/0042/DET 
Your Ref: APP/2021/0149 
 
Received with thanks on 4 February 2021. 
 
 
The Call-in deadline for this application will be 25 February 2021. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
CNPA Planning Support Team 
 
 
 


